
This Week in Grade 3/4 
May 1st – May 4th  

 
 
Words of the Week:  
apologize 
different 
disagreement 
discourage 
irresponsible 
 
We will have our spelling test Friday this week. Practice these words a few minutes each 
night so students are able to spell them in a snap.  
 
Math: We are continuing to work on fractions. We can now divide a whole into equal parts 
and give them names. Example: dividing a cake into fourths. We have related a lot of our 
fractions to food, it is helping us visualize how we would all get equal parts. Talk to your 
child about the ways you could divide a pie or a square cake into different equal parts.  

We will continue to practice our math facts each day. This week we are working on the 
5X facts and will have a minute math test on Friday. Please continue to practice all facts 
learned this far at home. 

Literacy: This week we are reviewing how to use possessive nouns and parentheses, oa/ow 
sound and continuing with book talks.  
 
Writing: We are continuing to work on our memoirs. We have brainstormed ideas and are 
now beginning to organize our thoughts. Organizing and planning is an important part of 
the writing process.   
 
Reminders: 

o May 15th - Professional Learning Day: No School for students. 
o May 16th – Grade 3-5 Track and Field Meet 
o May 19th- Sock Hop 
o May 25th – Hot lunch orders due for June. 
o May 25th – Field trip to the Superstore.  
o May 26th – Movie Night ~ “Sing” 

 
 
 
 
Please contact me with any questions: Hilary.waterhouse@nbed.nb.ca  or call the school: 453-5402  
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